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Best regards,

Neil


Neil D. Schuster

President and CEO

American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators

office: 703.908.5766

cell: 703.270.8932


Have a question about happenings in the AAMVA community?  Ask Neil!   E-mail your question to askneil@aamva.org!
  Answers will be posted on the AAMVA Web site at www.aamva.org. 


This e-mail message may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the use of intended recipients 
only.  If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and then 
delete this message.
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